PARTS.

NAPA IBS Partner and Friend,

| hope you have been doing well and are excited to start a new year! | am reaching out
to you today to inform you that our agreement for Integrated Business Solutions will
require some simple maintenance, in the near future.

Our current agreement utilized the national cooperative IBS contract with Sourcewell
which enabled you to adopt a vetted and competitively bid national contract that
satisfies government procurement processes. Our current agreement with Sourcewell,
and subsequently our own contract with you, has a maturity date of July 21, 2021.
NAPA IBS submitted an RFP response for a new Sourcewell IBS contract term in 2020
which was accepted and awarded to NAPA in December. Sourcewell #061015-GPC
“Fleet Supply Chain, Parts & Inventory Management” will soon be replaced by
Sourcewell #110520-GPC “Fleet Supply Chain, Parts & Inventory Management”.

In our efforts to keep your contract compliant and up to date we have been working
with Sourcewell and our internal contracts team to draft simple amendment that only
memorializes the new Sourcewell contract number and makes no further changes to
your existing terms and conditions. In the coming days, | will be sending you an
amendment for your review that will be short and simple and satisfy our mutual
interest to keep the contract up to date and most importantly stay in contract
compliance with you.

Please be on the lookout for this amendment draft. Should you have any questions
please, don’t hesitate to call me.

Thank you,
Mark A. Smith
727-243-2401

Mark_smith@genpt.com



